Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Four announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, May 20, 2025, 1:30 p.m.

PLACE: Martin County Administrative Center, Commission Chambers, 2401 SE Monterey Road, Stuart, FL 34996

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Roadway Jurisdiction Transfer between FDOT and Martin County:

CR-714/SW Martin Highway from SR-714/SW Martin Downs Boulevard to SR-76/S. Kanner Highway AND SE Indian Street from SR-76/S Kanner Highway to US-1/SR-5/Federal Highway to be transferred ON to the State Highway System from the COUNTY; 

SR-732/Jensen Beach Boulevard from US-1/SR-5/Federal Highway to CR-723/NE Savannah Road AND SR-732/NE Causeway Boulevard from CR-707/NE Indian River Drive to SR-A1A/NE Ocean Boulevard to be transferred OFF the State Highway System to the COUNTY.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Laura Beaupre, Martin County Communications Director, by email at lbeaupre@martin.fl.us or by phone at 1(772)288-5677, or by visiting the County’s Legislative Calendar at: https://www.martin.fl.us/resources/bocc-agendas-and-minutes. There is opportunity for public comment at every meeting at 9:05 a.m. and 5:05 p.m.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Sharon Singh Hagyan, FDOT District 4 Title VI Coordinator by email at Sharon.SinghHagyan@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 1(954)777-4190. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
